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November 29, 2023 
 
Mayor and City Council 
 
 
I am requesting to surplus and donate 80 parking curbs to the City of Saltillo. 
Currently we have over 125 of them that came mainly from the baseball three-
plex parking lot at Ballard Park. These curbs run around $40 per curb.  
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please don't hesitate to 
contact me at 662-841-6440. 
 
Sincerely yours,   
 
 
 
Alex Farned 
Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


